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President                                           Dear Members,                            March 1, 2003                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Dr. Arul. Thangaroopan                                            
Vice President                                   We the executive committee of the association wishes to                                                                                                                                                                                 
Dr. V.J. Figurado                              share with you all some of the decisions made at our                                                                                                       
                                                            recent committee meetings and request your help in                                                                                                                                                                             
Joint Secretaries                                carrying out the projects we have proposed to under-                                                                                                                               

Dr. K. Gnanendran                           takes on behalf of the association and its members.                                                                                              
Dr. A. Selvarajah                                                                                                                                          
                                                            As agreed and accepted by the general membership at                                                                                                           
Treasurer                                           the last annual general meeting, we have pursued the                                                                                                              
Dr. V. Santhakumar                         idea of providing help and medical rehabilitation in the                                                                                                             
                                                            North and East of SriLanka.                                                                                                               
Editor                                                                                                                                                                     
Dr. Meera Selvakone                        As a first step we have put forward a team of doctors /                                                                                                              
                                                            specialists to go to North & East on a fact finding miss-                                                                                                                
Coordinators                                      ion and also to provide some service in their specialties                                                                                                         
                                                             while they are there.                                                                                                            
Education                                                                                                                                                          
Dr. P. Sivaji                                        We feel that this project should continue and this service                                                                                                                   
                                                             be provided on an ongoing basis.                                                                                                                     
Community Care                                                                                                                                                     
Dr. A. Gnaneswaran                          We are also in the process of coordinating these visits with                                                                                                              
                                                              Other Tamil medical institutions and other medical                                                                                                                      
Social                                                    expatriates from other countries like MIOT of U.K,                                                                                                                 
Dr. Grace Mariampillai                     TAMMED of Australia and U.S.A to continue these visits                                                                                                                  
Dr. M. Illango                                      and service on a regular basis.                                                                                                                     
Overseas                                              This first batch of doctors are planning to leave in mid                                                                                                             
Dr. C. P. Giri                                       March. We like to request you all our members,                                                                                                                    
Trustees                                              (a) To give your full support in the form of voluntary                                                                                                                      
Dr. J. Rajendra                                        donations as already pledged during the annual                                                                                                           
Dr. C. Kirupananthan                             general meeting and if you have not already                                                                                                              
                                                                   pledged, please start sending your pledges and your                                                                                                                

                                                                   donations without any further delay for this worthy                                                                                                            

                                                                   cause. Please contact Dr. V. Santhakumar -                                                                                                                                          

                                                                  Treasurer

                                                                  Tel: 905-273-6895. e-mail: sant0317@rogers.com  
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(b) To continue this project we like you members to volunteer yourself to go and participate in our future teams giving us some of your time and expertise to serve our people.                                                                                               
Please contact  one of the Joint secretaries           Dr. K. Gnanendran Tel: 416-323-6008

e-mail: gnanendran19@rogers.com 

OR 
 Dr. A. Selvarajah Tel; 416-696-2273

e-mail: easysmile99@hotmail.com   

© Also please let us know whether any of you can donate any surgical/ Dental instruments, items, appliances, suture materials, syringes, needles, B.P apparatus, stethoscopes, and small sterilizers etc for this team to take with them.

Please contact Dr. C.P.Giri overseas coordinator
Tel: 416-439-5252, e-mail: drcpgiri@hotmail.com

OR 
Dr. V.J. Figurado - Vice President                                      Tel: 905-206-1966
e-mail: vjfigurado@hotmail.com
We also like to remind you all to visit our association website www.tamildoctors.org  and enroll your selves and give us your details to enable us to communicate easily with you and also for you to be aware of our projects and News.
Sincerely,

Your Executive Team Members
. 
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